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Dear Parents/Carers,

What a wonderful week it has been at Heath Mount! 
Our Year 1 trip to the Botanical Gardens was a
fantastic success - full of  hands-on learning, beautiful
discoveries, and truly outstanding behaviour from our
pupils. 

Sports Day brought sunshine, excitement, and smiles
all around; thank you to all the parents who came to
cheer and support and to every child who gave it their
all! 

A huge congratulations to our Year 6 pupils Yousef
and Rabia, who were chosen to represent our school
in the Speak Up, Speak Out competition at Millennium
Point. They demonstrated outstanding bravery and
charisma, delivering their speeches with poise and
passion. Their oracy skills shone brightly, captivating
the audience and making us all beam with pride. It
was an impressive moment that truly reflected their
growth and confidence - we are so, so proud. What
an amazing accomplishment!

Coming soon is our brand new Reading Rockets
initiative, where pupils will earn badges as they reach
reading milestones - a great way to boost
engagement and celebrate a love of  books. 
Following last week's mention, we’re delighted to
confirm that Accelerated Reader will officially launch
after all pupils have been assessed. 

Finally, Year 6 is buzzing with anticipation for their
upcoming production. Families - please remind your
Year 6 stars to collect tickets for either the morning or
afternoon performance this week.
 
Thank you for your continued support.
Have a lovely weekend.
Mrs Samuel



PE TIMETABLE





Heath Mount

 Highlights

Here is a glimpse of what our

wonderful children and staff

got up to this week!

What an incredible achievement and unforgettable moments at our Sports Day 2025! Well
done to everyone who competed throughout the day and the pupils cheering their team mates
on. A big thank you to all of the families who came to our sports day and cheered everyone on!.
Year 1 have enjoyed a fabulous day at the Botanical Gardens.
This week, the children have been putting the finishing touches to their cartoon masks and
planters in DT Club


